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Response to application for permission for meteorological 
measurements and sampling at Sieidečearru in Anárjaohka 
National Park - University of Eastern Finland 

The Anárjohka national park board made a decision at the board meeting on 17. august 
2021. 
 
Decision 
The National Park Board of Anárjohka National Park provides the University of Eastern 
Finland, permission to continue existing measurements and upgrade instruments at one of 
two measuring stations at Sieidečearru in Anárjohka Álbmotmeahcci / Anárjohka National 
Park. Permission is also granted to take non-destructive samples of lichen and other plants. 
 
 
Terms: 

• The permit is valid for the years 2021 up to and including 2024. 

• The work should be done as gently as possible. 

• If rare and endangered plant species are detected in the area, the station or sampling 
must not affect the species in question. 

• The National Park Board must have submitted results / reports from the project. 

• When the installation has been upgraded, the national park board will be sent 
pictures of this. 

• All traces of the upgrade work must be removed. 

• All tracks at both stations will be removed when the project ends. 
 
The National Park Board invites researchers to present their results when they are available. 
 
Note: 
This dispensation is granted in accordance with the Biodiversity Act and the Conservation 
Regulations for Anárjohka National Park. If there is a need for permission after another 
legislation (eg the Motor Traffic Act after municipal dispensation), from landowners or 
other bodies, the developer must take care of this himself. 
 
Right of appeal 
The decision can be appealed to the Norwegian Environment Agency within 3 weeks, cf. the 
Public Administration Act §§ 28 and 29. The appeal must be in writing and substantiated and 
sent to the County Governor of Finnmark, cf. the Public Administration Act § 32. 
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Regards 

 
Jørgen Eira Solbakke 
nasjonalparkforvalter 
 
According to our routines, this letter has been approved and sent without a signature. 
 
 
Attachments: 
1 RE: 2 research permission applications Finland -Norway border area 
2 Styrevedtak på søknad om meteorologiske målinger og prøvetaking ved Sieidečearru 

i Anárjohka Álbmotmeahcci / Anárjohka nasjonalpark - University of Eastern Finland 
 
Copy to: 
Finnmarkseiendommen Postboks 133 9811 VADSØ 
Guovdageaidnu suohkan / Kautokeino 
kommune 

Bredbuktnesvn. 6 9520 KAUTOKEINO 

SNO Karasjok    
D-30B Guovdajohtolat / Midtre sone v/ Johan 
Anders Kemi 

Girronluodda 5 9520 KAUTOKEINO 

SNO Kautokeino    
Statsforvalteren i Troms og Finnmark Statens Hus 9800 VADSØ 
 
 


